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What’s Next for Privacy at the FTC Following the Confirmation of
Alvaro Bedoya

Alvaro Bedoya has now been sworn in as a commissioner for the U.S. Federal Trade Commission. This restores
a Democratic majority on the Commission and will enable the agency to move forward with the aggressive
agenda of Chair Lina Khan. As a result, we can expect to see significant actions by the FTC on privacy and data
security in the near term.
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Perkins on Privacy

Perkins on Privacy keeps you informed about the latest developments in privacy and data security law. Our
insights are provided by Perkins Coie's Privacy & Security practice, recognized by Chambers as a leading firm
in the field. Subscribe ?
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